
 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

Lloydminster Bylaw Court 
If you are scheduled to appear in Lloydminster Bylaw Court on          

June 2, 2021, your court appearance has been adjourned for public 

health and safety reasons relating to COVID-19. Your new appearance 

date is as follows: 

Original Appearance Date Rescheduled Appearance Date 
  
 Wednesday, June 2, 2021     10:00 am   Wednesday, September 1, 2021        9:00 am 
  

 

A list of adjournment dates is also posted on the Courts of 
Saskatchewan website at www.sasklawcourts.ca under Provincial 
Court. 
 
If you fail to appear on your rescheduled court date, you may be 
convicted in your absence or a warrant may be issued for your arrest. 

 
If you have any questions regarding your Lloydminster Bylaw matter, 
please contact the City of Lloydminster Bylaw Prosecutor at 780-871-
8337. 
 

Posted May 20, 2021 

http://www.sasklawcourts.ca/

